
KELLY LAKE COMMUNITY CENTRE 
SOCIETY 

 

 
 
 
Feb 4, 2025 
 
 
Bryna Casey 
Community Services Manager 
Peace River Regional District 
PO Box 810,  
1981 Alaska Avenue 
Dawson Creek, BC V1G 4H8 
 
Dear Bryna: 
 
Re: Request to Install New Gate at Kelly Lake Community Centre 
 
As previously advised, the community of Kelly Lake wishes to replace the broken gate at 
the Community Centre. The replacement gate has been donated by an industry partner 
and is ready for installation. Attached please find a photo of the gate as well as the 
manufacture specifications. 
 
The timeline will be as soon as we receive approval. The installation of the gate will be 
taking place immediately. 
 
If you should have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Thank you.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

Tania Horseman 

 
Tania Horseman 
President 
KLCCS 
 

 

 
 
 


